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During skating sessions, the North Toronto Skating Club permits parents/guardians to attend the session
with their skater.  Each parent/guardian must be Fully Vaccinated against COVID-19 in accordance with
Provincial Vaccination Regulations.  Each parent/guardian must wear a mask while in the arena.

Process for attending North Toronto Memorial Arena:
Parents/guardians:
● Must provide proof of vaccination and ID
● May enter the arena 20 minutes prior to the skater’s session
● Must wear a mask
● May assist their skater in the dressing area
● May watch their skater’s session from the stands
● Must leave the arena within 15 minutes of the skater’s session ending

There are restrictions in place while attending North Toronto Memorial Arena:
● No food or drink is permitted in the arena
● Parents are not permitted to be at ice level during their skater’s sessions

To ensure that all parents can enter North Toronto Memorial Arena, the Club will need parent volunteers
to help ensure all entering are vaccinated.  Two volunteers will be needed for each CanSkate session.
Any parent/guardian willing to volunteer with screening at the door, please email:
northtorontoskatingclub@gmail.com.

Guidelines for Parent volunteers at the door:
● Must see a copy of the vaccination passport with Name and Date of Birth OR
● Scan vaccination passport using Verify Ontario App on own phone to display Name and Date of

Birth
● Check ID of parent/guardian for Name and Date of Birth
● Screen that the parent/guardian has no current signs or symptoms of Covid-19
● If there is an issue and a parent/guardian is unvaccinated, notify Marie and the Arena staff to

assist with ensuring the individual does not enter

These guidelines may change at any time in response to the ever-changing Covid-19 environment.
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